Romania Mission Work
Raul Enyedi, str. Izvor nr. 3, Bocsa, CS, 325300, Romania. E-mail: raul_enyedi@yahoo.com
Printing work under the authority of Sovereign Grace Baptist Assembly, Bocsa, Romania

www.harulsuveran.ro/en
April 30th, 2024

Greetings in the Name of our precious Lord and Savior, Jesus Christ!

Mission work. In the month of March, we continued regular services in Bocsa, Filiasi, Bucharest and
Timisoara. Every service, everywhere, is a special blessing, and we all are looking forward to each one.
My heart rejoices when I see the brethren looking forward to worshipping the Lord in His house, which
is the New Testament congregation. Some members come from afar, and make great sacrifices to
present themselves before the Lord, in His house as living, holy and acceptable sacrifices.

Special meeting in Filiési
We had a special meeting in Filiasi last month, which was a great blessing. We were glad to see the
Munteanu family, our gracious hosts. They are going through several trials. Estera had some
complications after giving birth. She is recovering, though, and little Naomi is healthy, for which we
are very thankful. Aurel’s mother was there, as well. She is scheduled for a kidney removal surgery, due
to a large tumour. Please be in prayer for her.

Also, continue to pray for the family that visited us in Bucharest, but moved to Constanta. Also,
remember in your prayers a young man from northern Moldova, Alexandru, who came to visit us at the
meeting in Bacau (central Moldova). The Lord saved him not long ago. He has been listening to our
online sermons and studies. He is the only one saved in the family and has a twin brother who is a
staunch Orthodox and opposes the faith.

Literature work. Last month we mailed 17 large packages with literature. We managed to repair the
folder/stapler and we resumed work. We also printed 16,000 Gospel booklets elsewhere, as they are in
high demand. Thank you again for your generous support, for your faithful prayers and fervent love
toward us and for every message, email and card you send us! It is a great encouragement to us! Bro.
Raul
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